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Alaska Medicaid 
Transitions to Denali Care 

 

New program name also 
comes with new recipient 
eligibility cards. 
In January, 2014, Alaska Medical Assistance will retire the name Alaska 
Medicaid and transition to the name Denali Care. Alaska Medicaid 
recipients will also receive newly redesigned eligibility cards beginning with 
the eligibility month of January. The new eligibility cards will contain the 
same identifying information presented in an easier to read format. Below is 
an example of the redesigned eligibility cards.  

 
 

Covered services and recipient eligibility criteria are not affected by these 
changes. No action is required from you as a provider. 

Questions? Please call the Provider Inquiry Unit at 907.644.6800, option 1, 
or toll-free in Alaska at 800.770.5650 (option 1, 1) for assistance. 
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